
 

 

Important 
Dates 

 

 
 

Term 3 - 2022 
 

Week 7 
Father’s Day Stall  

Monday 29th August 
9:15-11:15am 

 
PBL Activities 

Friday 2nd September 
 

Week 8 
PBL Activities 

Friday 9th September 
 

 Week 9 
Stage 3  

Dorroughby Camp  
 

Year 5  
13th & 14th September  

 

Year 6  
15th & 16th September 

 
Week 10 

PBL Activities 
Friday 23rd September  

 

Last Day of Term  
Friday 23rd September  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Term 3 – Week  6 

Principal’s Message  
 

One Vision Productions Video 
 

Wow! What an amazing video from our Year 6 students and One Vision Productions! 
It was such a treat today to have a special viewing of the video produced and have 
Rangimarie with us from One Vision. 
 
We can’t wait to work with you again – our school loves it! 
The video will be published on the One Vision YouTube account in the coming weeks. 
 

 
 
Book Week 
An outstanding effort from all students and staff this year with character dress ups! It was 
a truly special day on Wednesday with everyone getting into the spirit. Thank you Mrs 
Streader for your fantastic efforts in arranging the Book Fair and the character parade. 
      

PBL Activities 
Friday was our first session of PBL activities for students – what an amazing day. The sun 
was shining and there were hundreds of smiles as students got to enjoy one and a half 
hours of an activity of their choice. What a treat! 
Staff reported that our students were highly respectful of members of the public while out 
and about around Ballina – congratulations BPS students! 
 

 
 
Kind Regards, 
Stacie Luppi 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please note when ordering this is the only meal deal available, we are unable to substitute for other items on the menu. 
 

We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2023. 
 
Please contact our adminstration office for an enrolment pack.  Kinder Orientation will be held early in Term 4 for our 
enrolled families.   

Our P&C Father’s Day Stall will be held on Monday 29th August between 9:15-11:15am. 
 
Gift price ranges between $2-$10 (cash only). 
 
Father’s Day Raffle tickets are available for purchase from the Canteen on Wednesday , 
Thursday and Friday.  Tickets are 50c each or 3 for $1.00. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Pizza 
(Choice of Ham & Cheese, Hawaiian or BBQ 

Chicken) 
Up & Go 
Popcorn 

Prize 
 

$6.00 

P & C Father’s Day Stall & Raffle 

2023 Kindergarten Enrolments 

Canteen  

BPS Staff Book Week  



Ballina Public School Monster Raffle 
 
Ticket booklets for our end of year Monster Raffle will be sent home with students this week. Once you have sold all your 
tickets, please return the money and booklet to the office. If you would like another lot of tickets to sell, please provide 
your child with a written note to give to the office stating you require another booklet. 
 
Thank you. 
Ballina Public School SRC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

End of Year - Monster Raffle 

PBL Activities  

Mrs Wheatland and 
Mrs Franklin had a 
great time taking 

the Year 3-6 
students bike riding. 

 
Mrs Wheatland said 
“It was the best day 
of her career”, that 
was until her chain 

broke! 



As always, the Byron Writers Festival was inspiring.  Author, Sarah Armstrong shared her new book which was set in 
Mullumbimby and had scenic descriptions very familiar to our students.   She told us that the key to writing an interesting 
story was to create a character and give them an urgent problem to solve. 
 
Cory Tutt (Deadly Science) had so many interesting facts about animals and shared his story of how he came to be 
interested in science and animals. Corey's advice was- ‘Find your passion, read as much as you can and eventually you will 
remember all the deadly facts,’ 
 
Mrs Streader 
Teacher Librarian 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Byron Bay Writer’s Festival  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Stage 2 – Class 3/4G 

Our class 
celebrated Book 
Week by reading 

the wordless 
picture book 'The 

Boy and the 
Elephant' by Freya 

Blackwood.   
 

We wrote a book 
review and gave it 

a star rating. 
We discovered 

that most of the 
class really 

enjoyed this book. 
 


